
From: OneStop
To: Planning Admin; Burgess, Aimee
Cc: OneStop
Subject: FW: Variation application 204 pitt street
Date: October 14, 2021 10:48:09 AM

Message for PAC
 
Paula Hawkins
One Stop Development Shop
Customer Service Centre
Ground Floor – City Hall
(506)658-2911
paula.hawkins@saintjohn.ca
 

From: dinesh r.V. <rvdinesh@hotmail.com> 
Sent: October 14, 2021 9:46 AM
To: OneStop <onestop@saintjohn.ca>
Subject: Variation application 204 pitt street
 

[ External Email Alert] **Please note that this message is from an
external sender. If it appears to be sent from a Saint John employee, please
forward the email to spamsample@saintjohn.ca or contact IT Service Desk
at 649-6047.**

To PAC , 
There is noobjection from myself , their variance application needs to be approved .
Simple fact is that a garage was approved to be built by city ..so the variance for curb removal should
be approved so they can park their cars or what ever they intend to use the garage for   
Thank you
Dinesh Veeraraje
506 977 5062 
124 Mecklenburg street saint john NB
 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.
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